
The City of Thousand Oaks employs over 30 part-time crossing guards
who help facilitate school student crossings at 24 designated
intersections citywide, twice a day, five days, rain or shine!
Join us in celebrating Crossing Guard Appreciation Week.

Here are a few ways to express your thanks:

Express your gratitude by writing
(or drawing) your words of
appreciation on paper.

WRITE IT DOWN

SAY IT IN PERSON

LISTEN TO YOUR GUARD

Walk or bike to school and thank your
guard in person. Don’t forget to give 
them a high-five!

One of the easiest ways to express your
appreciation year-round is by always
listening to your school Crossing Guard.
They’re there to help you cross safely.

Learn more about the program at
walk2schoolto.org/crossingguards
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